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From August 1, 2022, citizens of the DPR, LPR and Ukraine  
can be self-employed in  Russia  

 
On August 1, 2022, a law came into force allowing citizens of Ukraine, the LPR and the DPR to register as self-employed 

 
 

Federal Law No. 206-FZ dated June 28, 2022 "On Amendments to Articles 3 and 5 of the 
Federal Law "On conducting an experiment to establish a "Tax on Professional Income" 
special tax regime", allowing citizens of Ukraine, the DPR and the LPR to register in Russian 
tax authorities as self-employed, amends Art. 3 and 5 of the federal law "On conducting an 
experiment to establish a "Tax on Professional Income" special tax regime". 
 
The text of the law was published on June 28, 2022 on the official portal of legal information, 
as we wrote about earlier. It states that the law comes into force one month after 
publication, "but not earlier than the 1st day of the next tax period for professional income 
tax." The tax period for professional income tax (PIT) starts on the first day of each month, 
so the law came into force on August 1, 2022. 
 
The law on conducting an experiment to establish a special tax regime establishes the 
possibility for Russians and citizens of other EAEU states to submit applications for 
registration as a payer of professional income tax (PIT) using the Unified Public Services 
Portal. 
 
Source: Official Legal Information Portal. 
 
For more information, please contact the consultants of the Confidence Group company. 
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